
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We had some fantastic writing this week after the excitement of Science Week! We spent some time 

carefully planning what we'd done/seen/learnt and suggested adjectives and adverbs we could 

include, then by Weds we were ready to draw it all together in a longer piece of writing. 

We have done a couple of maths assessments this week in Arithmetic and Reasoning. The results are 

really encouraging and have highlighted areas to focus on as we move forward. The homework you 

have all been completing has really supported the children with their working out skills and this has 

definitely contributed to the progress they are making. Thank you for all your support at home. 

Our science topic is still going strong and this week we investigated what happens to different 

materials when they are squashed, bent, twisted or stretched. Then from this we worked out the 

property of the materials.  The children are really enjoying science and have amassed some terrific 

vocabulary this term. 

Next week, we will be starting our Measurement maths unit, and focusing on reading 

comprehension in English. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs Martin 

  

Year 2 teacher 

Lead DSL 

Lenham Primary School 

  

 


